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Dear Committee members,

Please renew the Residential Energy Tax Credit!

The credit has been instrumental in growing our company from 3 to 19 employees. With 
RETC renewed and predictability restored, True South Solar will continue to grow and create 
solid excellent jobs of the “next economy” for Oregonians.  Without solid continued support 
we cannot maintain our growth and push our industry over the finish line to the mass adoption 
phase.

Please don’t let Oregon’s solar industry stumble!

Thank you for your service and your support,

Shawn Schreiner

Shawn Schreiner, Sales Manager, True South Solar Inc.
541.218.8739  • 330 E. Hersey St. Ste. 7, Ashland, OR 97520
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